Bob Ferguson

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division
1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 = (360) 664-1183

December 4, 2017

Sani Mahama Maurou

Seatac Airport 24

1800 S. Jackson St., Suite 211
Seattle, WA 98144

RE: Notice of Intent to Send to Collections, Penalty Assessment No. TC-152296

Dear Mr. Maurou:

As you are aware, on July 14, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
issued Order 03 Denying Application for Reinstatement and Imposing/Suspending Penalties on
Condition of Compliance. The suspended penalty assessed in Order 03, in the amount of
$32,000, became due and payable when Seatac Airport failed to comply with the conditions of
Order 03, and continued to provide service without first obtaining the required authority from the
Commission. Seatac Airport 24 did not pay the penalty, and an enforcement action was filed in
the Superior Court for King County. On January 12, 2017, Judge Hollis R. Hill signed the
Commission’s Order of Default Judgment against Seatac Airport 24, requiring payment of a civil
penalty in the amount of $32,499.50 plus 12% interest per annum. As of May 17, 2017, payment
had not been made. The Commission sent you a Final Notice dated June 21, 2017. To date, the
Commission has not received the payment due and owing.

This is to notify you that the Commission intends to forward your outstanding debt to a
collection agency for collection. You likely will incur additional expenses and fees, including
costs of collection, attorney’s fees, and interest. These expenses and fees will be added to your
outstanding $32,823.50 balance.

If you have any questions about this letter or about the company’s obligations under Commission
rules, you may contact Kim Anderson at (360) 664-1153.

Very truly yours,

Mail payment to:

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W,
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Make online payment at:
payments.utc.wa.gov




